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We’ve had a busy week in Lower 1 this week with some visitors in school. On Wednesday 

morning, we were treated to an amazing assembly by FUNDA. The highlight of which was the 

whole school doing the macarena and Miss James winning a certificate for her fantastic dance 

moves (she’s clearly been practising!). We then got to have a fun session with the coaches 

learning some new games that we could play in their holiday club starting this summer – we 

can’t wait to get stuck in!  

We also had some really important visitors from Leeds City Council to talk to us all about road 

safety. We discussed how we can keep ourselves safe in a number of vehicles and then put our 

new skills to the test in crossing the road safely.  

 

Miss Beth Adamson and Miss Charlotte James  


